
 

 

Wharncliffe Gardens Resident Surgery  
 

We would like to invite you to attend our resident surgery which will be 

held at the Wharncliffe Gardens Community Centre.  

 

The meeting will be on Wednesday 18 October 2023 between 3.00-

7.30pm.  

 

The meeting will be on a one-to-one basis, so it will give you the 

opportunity to come and meet members of the United Living team, 

Westminster City Council team along with representatives from the 

Leasehold Services team for you to ask any questions or raise any 

concerns you may have regarding the ongoing works.  

 

If you wish to attend our surgery you need to book an appointment,        

you can do this by contacting Henrietta on the details below or by        

visiting the office near Castleford Court. 

 

Mobile: 07802 666 972 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Wharncliffe Gardens Site Team 

 
  


